
                Minutes of the QCGC General Meeting of May 25, 2022

President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m.

• Pam welcomed all the attendees. A brief business meeting followed.

• Pam announced that both the club’s Financial Report and the Minutes of the
  April 27, 2022 General Meeting were posted on the Club’s website.

• Communications/Membership Committee Chairman Dick Sussman
  announced that he is sending out a letter to all current paid members which
  will include a pdf of the membership roster as of this date.

• Education Committee Chairman Mark Hester announced that the workshop
  on “Breaking Down Brick Walls” held on May 13th was well attended. Mark
  also stated that there will be no workshops held during June, July and
  August. Instead, they will be transferred to the general meetings when we
  will participate in small “break out” groups on various topics. The first
  formal scheduled workshops will be started again in September.

• The business meeting was adjourned at 11:20.

• After a brief break, in honor of Memorial Day, attendees at the meeting were
  treated by some of the Club members who volunteered to make
  presentations about their ancestors who had served in the military during the
  various wars in which the United States was involved.

The next QCGC General Meeting will be held on June 29 in the Ocotillo/Mesquite
rooms at 11:00 a.m. The topic will be “Small Group Discussions”.

https://qcgenealogy.com/watch-our-may-25-2022-camcording-of-qcgc-members-ancestral-veteran-presentations/

